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Sept 2019 
 

 

Briefing: Trews Weir Fish Pass, River Exe 
 
Following our July briefing note we pleased to report that Kier and Atkins have successfully 
installed an extension onto the Trews Weir fish pass. 
   
Due to a number of complications, the fabrication and installation has taken longer than originally 
planned, but the pass is now fully operational for fish migration. 
  
Cameras will continue to monitor fish numbers at the upstream end of Trews weir fish pass to 
ensure that the temporary pass is fit for purpose and functioning as planned.  
 
The design team are finalising plans for the eel pass to ensure that juvenile eels can migrate past 
this barrier. This is planned to be delivered in October 2019. 
 

 

  
 
 

If you have any questions regarding the work at Trews Weir please contact 
DCISEnquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk. 
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